
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

   This summer has been full of travel and 
transition for our family. We spent the first 
few weeks of July securing a home in 
Cochabamba, and we praise the Lord for 
providing a great house for our family to 
rent.  

   In mid-July, we traveled back to 
Riberalta to pack up our home. Before we left, we had the opportunity to 
assist a medical team from the US with a 4-day clinic. During those 4 days, 
we saw over 1,300 patients and each one heard a clear presentation of the 
gospel! Many people responded and accepted Christ as their Savior. 
During the clinic, we were also able to help a little boy named Pablo from a 
local children’s home. Shera met his mother several months ago through 
her visits to the women’s prison in Riberalta. Pablo has a medical condition 
that has left him unable to use one of his legs for many years. Several 
doctors are now in the process of trying to find some surgical options to 
meet this young man’s needs. Pray with us that God will do great things in 
his heart and life. 

   The second week of August, we had our final service with the church in 
Riberalta. It was a sweet time of goodbyes as we shared memories from 
the past 2 years. Our hearts ached to leave them, but we rejoice in the 
things that God has done there. We are now safely in 
Cochabamba settling into our new home and city. There were 
several complications with our things arriving, but we are 
thankful that in the end it all made it. Please keep us in prayer 
as we continue to adjust to this new city to which God has 
called us to minister. 

Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family 

September/October 2019 

Prayer Requests 

! Pablo’s health 
needs 

! Our family as we 
settle into 
Cochabamba 

 

Praises 

! Medical clinic and 
the souls saved  

! The move to 
Cochabamba 
went well 

July / August 2023 


